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Queen’s Hill Primary and Nursery School
Headteacher: Mrs Penny Sheppard
Kestrel Avenue, Queen’s Hills, Costessey, Norfolk, NR8 5FT
Tel: 01603 746857  Fax: 01603 594730

e-mail: head@queenshill.norfolk.sch.uk


Reception Provisional Transition Key Dates 
(This is subject to change)
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***Summer Term Transition Sessions:***


Monday 13th, Tuesday 14th, Wednesday 15th & Thursday 16th July


Children will spend their Nursery session in Reception. They will register as normal in Nursery then the Nursery staff will take them through to Reception.





Autumn Term WEEK 1:


Wednesday 9th September - Friday 11th September:


Younger children (Birthdays between 1st March – 31st August) 8.40-11.40am


Older children (Birthdays between 1st September – 29th February) 12.40-3pm








Autumn Term WEEK 2:


Monday 14th September – Friday 18th September


All children stay for the morning and lunchtime, 8.40am – 12.50pm





Autumn Term WEEK 3 onwards


Children attend full time: 8.40am-3pm.


NB: Younger children (birthdays between 1st March – 31st August) can opt to attend on a part time basis for the first term: 8.40am – 12.50pm (this includes lunchtime).  This decision cannot be changed during the Autumn term.  If you have any queries please discuss it with a Reception member of staff.
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